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Cathedral High School announces new Learning Resource Center  

Enhanced academic resources for college-bound students with learning differences 

INDIANAPOLIS—November 11, 2015—Dave Worland, principal of Cathedral High School today 
announces that Cathedral High School will open the school’s new comprehensive Learning Resource 
Center for the upcoming 2016-2017 school year. “The Learning Resource Center takes the success of 
our nationally recognized Language Support Program and expands those proven processes to serve 
more students,” Matt McCutcheon, the school’s chief academic officer, says. “This is consistent with 
Cathedral’s Holy Cross mission of educating hearts and minds and dovetails with the school’s innovative 
Cathedral 360 personalized education program.” 
 
Designed to meet the needs of students with diagnosed learning differences, the Learning Resource 
Center will work with students and parents in multiple ways to ensure greater success and realize 
academic growth in Cathedral’s college preparatory curriculum. 
 
The Cathedral Learning Resource Center will offer: 

• New full-time director to coordinate all activities of the Learning Resource Center 
• Development of an individualized education plan based upon each student’s needs 
• Dedicated academic facilities—a true Learning Resource Center home—with areas for testing 

accommodations, academic coaching, meetings with parents, case conference meetings, and 
more 

• Academic coaching and skills building 
• Parent coaching, communication, and case conference coordination 
• Testing accommodations for Cathedral assessments and high-stakes testing 
• Assistive technology 

 
The Learning Resource Center will expand the services offered to students already admitted to the 
school’s renowned Language Support Program, but also offer services to students not enrolled in the 
Language Support Program, but who have diagnosed needs for accommodations. While there will 
continue to be an annual fee for the direct instruction offered by the Language Support Program, all of the 
benefits of the Learning Resource Center will be available to students and families at no additional cost. 
 
For more information about the Learning Resource Center, please contact Marcia Reynolds at 
mreynolds@gocathedral.com or (317) 968-7342, or visit www.gocathedral.com/lrc. 
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About Cathedral High School 

Cathedral is a private, independent, Catholic, college-preparatory school serving 1,263 students in grades 
9 to 12. The school was founded in 1918 by the Brothers of Holy Cross and for 97 years has followed the 
philosophy of transforming a diverse group of students to have the competence to see and the courage to 
act. For more information, visit gocathedral.com. 
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